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October 6, 2016 

 

Daufuskie Island Public Ferry Service Ending at 3 p.m. October 6  
Due to Evacuation Order  
 
Due to Governor Nikki Haley’s evacuation order associated with Hurricane Matthew, the last public ferry boat 
from Daufuskie Island will leave at 3 p.m. this afternoon, Thursday, October 6th.  Affected residents should 
make plans accordingly to evacuate the island as safely and expeditiously as possible.  For more information, 

residents should call the Daufuskie Island Ferry Service at 843-940-7704. 
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